Community Council Meeting
4-29-14
Attending

Bethany Cathemer
Gary Gibb

Tami Galbraith
Charlotte Hutchinson
Kim Conant

Zack Starr

Tami motions to approve minutes from the last meeting. Charlotte seconded it and the minutes were
approved unanimously.

Nominations for Community Council positions for 2014-15 were discussed. There will be three positions
to fill. Elections will be held in the fall. An email will be sent to patrons to get candidates for the
positions. Elections will take place at Back to School Night. Council members were asked to send
Bethany an email with their thoughts on what the council has done this years and ideas for things to
focus on for next year. It was suggested that an earlier meeting be held to train new council members.

Safe Routes to School were discussed. There will be a change in buses at Legacy. Transportation will be
providing a 9:15-3:30 bus only. There was discussion on how this will impact drop off and pick up with
additional traffic. Additional crossing guards were discussed. A student placement letter with bus
information will be sent home with students and through email. Better communication/education
about Safe Routes will be made available to parents.



